
Davis School District offers free meals to all

enrolled students beginning September 21st

Meals are being sponsored by the Department of
Agriculture and will be provided through December 18th
or until funding runs out.
Grab 'n Go meals will be provided at any school for
enrolled Davis Connect students and those on remote
learning schedules. ID #s are required and students must
be present to receive meals.
Check your school for distribution times.
Special diet options must be ordered by 
8:30 am through the kitchen manager 
at the student's home school.  Proper 
documentation is required.

MEALS ARE ON US! 

Parents are encouraged to apply for
free and reduced meals so when the
funding expires the district will be
able to continue benefits for
students.


